
REPORT ON AQUACULTURE FIELD VISIT

We would like to inform you that our students visited the Anekal Aquaculture farms and for

the development of surface vehicle. This vehicle will support the farmers for the production

of more yields.





With the continuous support from the Principal Dr.Shadaksharappa , Management

representative Dr.Arunkumar Rajendran, Dr.K. Sivasakthi Balan Chief coordinator SLMIC

with all HOD, Ms. Sasikala IIC cell coordinator and students visited the Anekal Aquaculture

farm.


